
 

 

ALBA-TCP EXPRESSES ITS SOLIDARITY TO THE 

PEOPLE AND GOVERNMENT OF CUBA FOR THE 

AIRPLANE ACCIDENT OF CUBANA DE AVIACION 

FLIGHT DMJ 0972 

 

The countries of the Bolivarian Alliance for the Peoples of Our America - Treaty 

Trade of the Peoples (ALBA-TCP) express their most heartfelt words of 

condolences to the People and government of the Brotherly Republic of Cuba for 

the unfortunate plane crash of Cubana de Aviacion occurred on May 18th, 2018 

in the City of Havana. 

 

The Peoples of ALBA-TCP express their solidarity and their deepest sympathy to 

the families of the victims of such accident. 

 

The ALBA-TCP, being faithful to its founding principles, reiterates to the Cuban 

people and government its willingness to cooperate with the Republic of Cuba in 

this difficult time. 

 

 

Caracas, May 19th, 2018 


